
 

 
East Building, PHH-30 

U.S. Department 1200 New Jersey Avenue S.E. 
of Transportation Washington, D.C.  20590 

 
Pipeline and Hazardous 
Materials Safety Administration 

 

December 31, 2015 

 

To All Applicants for Renewal of or Party Status to DOT-SP 9275: 

 

This is in response to your application for renewal of or party status to DOT-SP 9275, which 

authorizes the transportation in commerce of certain limited quantities of liquids and solids 

containing ethyl alcohol and exempts these shipments from the provisions of 49 CFR Parts 100-

180.  
 
In accordance with 49 CFR 107.113(e) and (g), your application is denied for the following 

reason(s):  

 

This special permit is no longer necessary.  The provisions of DOT-SP 9275 were 

incorporated into the Hazardous Materials Regulations under Docket No. HM-

233C in a final rule published in the Federal Register on March 18, 2014 (79 FR 

15033), effective April 17, 2014.  The authority is now contained in § 173.150(g). 

 A copy of HM-233C can also be found at: 

http://www.phmsa.dot.gov/hazmat/regs/rulemaking/final. 

 

You may request reconsideration of this decision within 20 days of receipt of this decision.  In 

accordance with 49 CFR 107.123 a request for reconsideration must: 

 

1) Be in writing; 

2) State in detail any alleged errors of fact and law; 

3) Enclose any additional information needed to support the request; and 

4) State in detail the modification of the final decision sought.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this Office at (202) 366-4535. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
for Dr. Magdy El-Sibaie 

Associate Administrator for Hazardous Materials Safety 

 

http://www.phmsa.dot.gov/hazmat/regs/rulemaking/final

